
 

 

 

 

Ref: KRBL/SE/2025-26/49                                                                                           August 30, 2025 

 

The General Manager 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 530813 

National Stock Exchange of India 

Limited 

“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block-G 

Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E), Mumbai-400051 

 

 

Symbol: KRBL  Series: 

Eq. 

 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In terms of the requirements of Regulation 36(1)(b) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform that the Company has issued letters to those 

Shareholder’s whose e-mail addresses are not registered with the Company/Depository Participants, 

providing the weblink and exact path to access the Annual Report for the Financial Year 2024-25 and 

Notice of the 32nd Annual General Meeting of the Company scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 

September 24, 2025 at 12:00 Noon (IST), as available on the Company’s website. 

 

The letter in this regard is enclosed herewith. 

 

This is for your kind information and record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For KRBL Limited  

 

 

 

Piyush Asija 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  

M. No. - A21328 

 

Encl: As above 
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